
MPLN Business Meeting President’s Cup Luncheon 
14 November 2023  

The meeting was called to order after the President’s cup Luncheon. 

A Bylaws change was developed and passed by the Executive Board regarding qualifications for 
MPLN Membership.   It was disseminated electronically to the membership for review in 
October of 2023.  Members had more than 30 days to review the policy and give feedback. 

The changes included: 
          Opening membership to ladies outside of SaddleBrooke. 
          Qualifications for membership were outlined. 

A verbal vote was taken to approve the policy, it was passed unanimously. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

For:  Charlene Leach,  MPLN 2023 President 
By: Caryl Dowell 
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